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Wednesday 1st July 2020 

 

Sunshine Coast Junior Rugby League, in full consultation with all Junior Clubs, will 

begin the 2020 Season on the weekend of July 24th, with all age groups participating 

from U6-U16.  

The 30th of June changes announced by the QLD State Government in regards to Stage 

3 CoVid-19 restrictions assisted with this decision.  

Sunshine Coast Junior Rugby League and their Junior clubs have worked tirelessly to 

reach this point.  

Some Junior clubs have made the difficult decision not to continue this year, and the 

Sunshine Coast Junior Rugby League Executive stand by and support these clubs in 

this unprecedented season. 

Sunshine Coast QRL staff and the League are currently working on the home and away 

schedule which will be released in the near future. 

Sunshine Coast Junior Rugby League would like to thank all Junior Clubs, Players, 

supporters and sponsors that have patiently worked behind the scenes to enable our 

junior players to take the field this year. 

For further information, please contact your registered club for more details.  

 

We look forward to a fun and competitive 2020 season. 

 

Regards 

 

Cameron Herbert 

SCJRL President  


